February 2024

Monthly Meeting – The next meeting is February 28. E-board at 6:00 followed by regular meeting at 7:00.

Thank You

- The Imperial Court of Iowa for the generous donation from a recent bingo event held at the Dew Drop Inn, hosted by Reggie (Sonya) and her wife Stephanie. Thank you for supporting our veterans!
- The generous blood donors and all the volunteers who give of their time to make it so successful.
- To everyone that helped with our last steak fry. It was a success.

Blood Drive We collected 82 units of blood at last drive at American Legion. Next blood drive will be April 2, 2024 at Don Bosco from 1-6.

Fish Fry - Feb 16, March 1, March 15, and March 22. Serving 5:30 -7:30.

Adults \$15.00 6–9-year-old \$7.00 Under 6 Free

Please support our post as this is our major money maker for year!

Reminder – The Legion Bulletin does not get forwarded with your mail, so if you have address changes, please notify Renee at 319-215-9047. The newsletter can always be found on our website, or you can contact us to have it emailed.

Coming Events

Feb 16 Fish Fry

March 1 Fish Fry

March 3 Private Party

March 8 Black Hawk County Farm Bureau

March 9 Whitetails Banquet

March 15 Fish Fry

March 16 Raymond Bow Hunters Banquet

March 22 Fish Fry

April 6 Fire Dept Fundraiser

April 10 Forestor Pork Loin Bingo

Commander: Eric Weber 319-610-5698
Manager: Renee Pecenka 319-215-9047
Website: www.AmericanLegionPost714.com
Email: AmericanLegionPost714@gmail.com

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/GilbertvilleLegionPost 714/

American Legion Post 714 PO Box 101 1110 6th St Gilbertville IA 50634



American Legion Post 714 Website QR Code



Gilbertville Legion Post 714 Facebook QR Code